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3rd May 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 6 SATS and Breakfast Club 

As you are aware, Year 6 children are sitting their Key Stage 2 SATs during the week commencing 9th May 

2022 as follows: 

 

In order to prepare your child for the tests, we have decided to run a Year 6 SATs Breakfast club during this 

week. Breakfast club will be held in Class 3.  As a school we shall be providing the breakfast for the children, 

we do not require a contribution towards this.  There will be bacon rolls, cereal and toast. 

The club will run from Monday – Thursday from 8.15am – 8.45am.  We cannot accept any child to the 

Breakfast club without parental permission.  Children must not arrive before 8.15am as there will be an 

insufficient amount of staff to supervise the children before this time. 

If you would like your child to attend, please fill in the slip attached and return by Friday 6th May so we can 

prepare in advance. 

We really want this week to go as well as possible for the children and for them to not feel any more stress 

than they naturally will. We have been working hard all year and throughout their school life to ensure that 

they can achieve their very best and be proud of their efforts regardless of the task. These tests are another 

way that the children can show off and be amazing. 
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Whilst we do not want to add any stress to the children and families, we do have to ensure that the children 

take the tests. Therefore if a child is ill or there is something that comes up that may impact on them taking 

the tests, we need to know as soon as possible so that we can do everything we can to make sure that the 

tests are taken. Please let us know about anything that happens over the next week that may affect their 

performance. If I need to come and collect children from home to support them to complete the test, I am 

happy to do this. 

Thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr R Chipperfield 

Head of School 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Child’s name____________________________ Signed___________________________Parent/Carer 

Please tick the morning(s) your child will be attending.  

Monday 9th May Tuesday 10th May Wednesday 11th May Thursday 12th May 

    

Please indicate any dietary requirements. 


